
INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
PO BOX: 2470, RUWI, P.C.112 

SULTANATE OF OMAN 

II\ -NABET 

ISM/PRN/145/2021-22 November 9, 2021 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL 

(KGI TO STD XII) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

This is to inform you that ISTF 2021 has been rescheduled to the following 
dates, keeping in view theTerm-1 Board Exams. Kindly note the following 
dates. 

• Inaugural Ceremony 
• Valedictory Function 
• Streaming of Events 

: Friday, 14th January 2022 
: Saturday, 22nd January 2022 
: 14t\ 1st\ 21st and 22nd January 2022 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Warm Regards 

Principal 

Page I of I 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

